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PERSONAL FINANCE INTERVIEW DAY 
Students enrolled in Mrs. Bridge’s second semester Personal Finance class participated 
in Interview Day on Friday, April 6, 2018.  This real-world, authentic program has 
become a favorite in the Personal Finance curriculum.  Students research careers, 
develop comprehensive resumes, write skill specific cover letters, and practice proper 
interviewing techniques.  All of their hard work gets put to the test when they sit down 
for "mock" interviews with local business professionals.   Representatives from the 
following businesses joined us for Interview Day. 

Kahan, Kerensky & Capossela 
Pratt & Whitney 
TTM Industries 

United Bank 
United Healthcare (Optum) 

 
 Pictured above from L to R: Personal Finance students in Mrs. Bridge’s class pose after Interview Day. 



 
Ms. Wilson (far left)  from United Bank interviews junior Lucas Wlodarczyk (far right) as  

Jake Robertson and Hayden Rublewski observe during Interview Day..  

 
THS SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 

ATTENTION SENIORS: 
The Tolland High School Scholarship Application is now available on the 
counseling web page or in the Counseling Office.  This application includes 
many community scholarships.  The deadline is....  

Wednesday, April 25, 2018 at 2:30 p.m. 
Please check the Scholarship section of Family Connection on a regular 
basis for available scholarships.  

 



                                                                                  

TOPS Soccer 

Fall 2018 Recreation Program 

We are recruiting a volunteer coach to work with our TOPS Soccer Division soccer 
players.  TOPS Soccer is the name given to the youth soccer division within our 
recreation program for players with physical and mental disabilities. 

The Tolland Soccer Club is celebrating its 21st consecutive season of TOPS soccer for 
children ages 4-19 years old.  We are seeking an assistant coach to join our program. 
Over the last few years, we have had over 50 buddies and approximately 50 players 
participate in TOPS.  The players come from Tolland and surrounding communities. 
Coaching is a great opportunity to help out your community and support kids that want 
to play soccer in a fun and non-competitive environment. 

Soccer coaching experience is not required; just a big heart, and strong desire to help 
children achieve their dreams.  We would be honored to have you join us as a coach 
this fall. 

Please contact Jeff Gallagher at ​860-375-8676 or jgallagher@ucctolland.org​  or Lisa 
Bowden at 860-729-8466 for more information.  

TOPS takes place on either Tuesdays or Wednesday evenings from 5:45-7:00 p.m. and 
Saturdays from 8:45-10:00 a.m. The season lasts from September to the first weekend 
of November.  

 
IMPORTANT DATES 
April 23 - Booster Club - Main Office Conference Room  - 7:00 p.m  
April 25 & 27 - Step-Up Day 
April 26 - Sophomore Early College Planning Program - 7:30 a.m. - Auditorium 

 
 
 



SCHOOL COUNSELING: ​IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR SENIORS 
Please make sure you check Family Connection regularly for scholarships which 
become available daily.  Scholarships come in on a regular basis and will be posted on 
Family Connection as well as on a list outside the Counseling Office. Most have specific 
deadlines. Scholarship information is either available on their website, which will be 
noted, or the application is available in the Counseling Office.  Please also report any 
college decisions you have accepted or denied to either Mrs. Richards or your 
counselor.  For acceptances, you will see signs up in the hallway that you can put a 
sticker on with your name. When you make the decision where you will be attending, 
you must also tell Mrs. Richards in order for your final transcript to be sent to the college 
at the end of the year. 
 
BOOSTER CLUB 
The next meeting of the year will be held on ​Monday, April 23​ ​at 7:00 p.m. in the THS 
main office conference room.  Please join us and learn more about the exciting events 
planned for the year.  If you have any questions, ideas, or comments, please contact 
Co-Presidents Diane Clokey at dbclokey@gmail.com or Jenn Dineen at 
jneccidineen@yahoo.com 
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